
Twenty-seven, Year 9 students attended the Christmas markets in Munich.  
Heavy snowfall the previous week had caused travel disruption but the group arrived to 
the city to enjoy beautiful scenes of snow-covered fields, streets.  The trip was a busy time 
of visiting cultural sites in the city, interspersed with visits to four of the city’s Christmas 
markets.  Students used lots of German throughout and even came back speaking German 
in England. 
Many thanks to all of the students who participated for their high level of engagement 
throughout and to Frau Evans & Frau Gaskell for making it such an enjoyable and enriching 
trip. 
Mary Heath, Head of Modern Foreign Languages 

Christmas Markets in Munich—Year 9 

The trip was very educational as well as fun, it was a very great experience, trying different 
foods and I made some nice memories learning about the German culture.  I also had lots 
of fun learning about the Germans daily routines and going to the Christmas Market.           
I definitely would go again!  

Kausimaye, 9B  


